	Club Report to Region

Club: Inverness & Nairn               Period covered:  March to May 2022
News of members - 10 members plus we are welcoming back a former   member.  A prospective new member has been in contact. 
Recruitment initiatives – word of mouth 
Social Events – As we are still holding all our meetings on Zoom we meet each month for a lunch.  We have a great range of restaurants to choose from in our area and during the summer months we choose restaurants out of Inverness.  Our lunches are extremely sociable!  
Fund raising – Two members Fiona Larg and Marcia Virdi undertook to walk the distance between their two homes.  They covered the 19 miles in stages and raised money for SSPCC and Mikeysline.  With match funding from the Robertson Trust they have raised a total of over £1320 so far.  
Our member Anne Watt is a prolific knitter – making 25 small bees and 2 large bees for Mikeysline.  She has also made 32 hats for Blythswood Shoebox Appeal and is currently knitting more till November when they will be collected from Culduthel Christian Centre.   She has knitted 2 baby blankets and 2 large toy bees for the Regional silent auction plus a toy shaped ice cream cone. 
Press and Publicity – We were pleased when the Inverness Courier chose to do a feature on Anne and her knitted toys.   This was accompanied by a lovely photo of Anne.
Forthcoming events – We look forward to choosing the venue for our next monthly lunch.  We are already discussing and planning the Regional Meeting and AGM up here on Saturday 17 September 2022.    
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